
St. William Campus 
December 21, 2022 

 

Wednesday Family Packets will not be sent home this week due to Advent Retreat on Thursday. 
 

Advent Retreat  

Tomorrow, Thursday, December 22nd all Waukesha Catholic students will be at St. William 

Campus for an Advent Retreat.  All students who ride the bus will be 

dropped off and picked up at the St. William Campus.  All students who 

arrive and depart by car will use the St. William car line beginning at 8:10.  

School will start at 8:30.   This is an early dismissal day and all students will be 

dismissed from St. William campus beginning at 11:20.  The only change for St. William 

students is that car line will start at 8:10 am for drop-off and 11:20am for pick up.  All students 

not riding the bus home will need to be picked up in car line; there will not be bus side pick 

up on Thursday, December 22nd.  There is not aftercare on Thursday, December 22nd. 

 
Congrats to the Sennott family!  
They've won the Box Tops/Coca-Cola Codes drawing for November.  
 

Here's how your family can win: 
1. Scan/email receipts through the BoxTops4Education app within 15 days of 
purchase or turn in clippable Box Tops in the Wednesday folder. 
 
2. Collect Coca-Cola codes from product caps, wraps, and flaps and put them 
in a sandwich bag. Send them in weekly through the Wednesday folder. 
 
                                                                December BONUS Box Top products:  

 

 
 

Looking Ahead:  

 Thursday, December 22 – Advent Retreat at SWC 

 Thursday, December 22 – Early Release beginning at 11:20 

 Thursday, December 22 – No Wrap or Aftercare 

 

Christmas Break: 

Begins after early dismissal (11:20) on Thursday, December 22 thru Monday, 

January 2 

 

Classes Resume Tuesday, January 3, 2023 

 


